
	
	
	
	

	 	 	 Grace	Church	Stewardship	Campaign	
Helping	Grace	Prosper	Through	Your	Generosity	

 
Meeting Grace’s Financial Needs 

In order to be able to continue Grace Church’s mission to the congregation and meet the church’s 
financial obligations in 2019, we have proposed an operating budget of $180,490. We have set a goal 
of $140,000 in pledged donations from church members to support the budget. The remainder of 
revenue will come from plate and other donations and income ($35,000) and the final year of a 
Diocese Grant ($5,000). 
To help support the church’s operational and ministry needs through a pledge, please fill out the 
Pledge Card below and return it to Grace Church. You can drop it off at the office, place it in the 
collection plate during worship services, or mail it to us (1072 East 900 South, St George, UT 
84790).  
Grace Church is blessed to have your support of the church and our ministries. Thank you in advance 
for Helping Grace Prosper. 
     Father Tom and The Bishop’s Committee	

	
	
	

Helping Grace Prosper Through Your Generosity 
Your	2019	Commitment	of	Support	

Name(s)	_____________________________________________	
Address	_____________________________________________	
Phone#	____________(Home	or	Cell)	Email	_______________________	

	

I/	We	would	like	to	support	Grace	Episcopal	Church’s	work	with	the	following	
financial	commitment	for	2019.		I/	We	pledge	$	__________	for	the	full	year.	

I/	We	will	pay	the	annual	$	amount	in:	
Weekly	___	Monthly	___	Quarterly	___	One	___	payment(s).			

_____	Check	here	if	you	would	like	information	on	electronic	or	bank	check			
payments	from	your	checking	account.	

	
	


